EAGLE LAND DEVELOPMENT INC.

December 3, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to offer this letter of recommendation on behalf of Kern Pacific
Construction Company.

Kern Pacific Construction Company has been an integral part of our projects for the last
four years of our business. We have contracted with them for Sewer System, Storm
Drain Systems, Water and Utility Systems on every Project we have completed both
within the City and in the County. I believe their expertise is unmatched in the
Underground Construction field.

[ have personally worked with Kern Pacific Construction Company, Grant Meenach, and
many of his Construction Foremen for over the last ten years while I was employed as
V.P. of Land Development for Coleman Homes and Lennar Homes and later with Eagle
Land Development. In that time I have seen Kern Pacific demonstrate time and time
again their ability to work with myself, any government agencies, and other
subcontractors involved in a diligent and timely manner to complete the required task
always conscious of staying within the prescribed budget.

I truly believe that the strength of Kern Pacific Construction Company is expertise of
their staff resulting from years of experience working together on a wide range of
projects throughout the City of Bakersfield and Kern County.

I would Highly Recommend Kern Pacific Construction Company for any of your
construction projects.

Please feel free to contact my office with any questions.

Brian E. Alexander
Owner
Eagle Land Developement

140 S. Montclair Dr. Ste. B Bakersfield, Ca 93309 @ (661) 832-1855 @ Fax (661) 832-2880



